
Friends of The Earth
1045 Sansome Street San Francisco California 94m 

(4b) 433-7373

August 11, 1983

Eliot Porter
Great Spruce Head Island
Sunset, Maine 04683

Dear Eliot Porter,

Thank you for your letter and for your fine support of Friends of 
the Earth, We appreciate your taking the time to write, as we 
discovered that you were on our list twice - once as an active 
member and once as a lapsed member. We have cprrected our list 
and extended your membership for another year,

The main purpose of my letter is to make another request of you. 
The enclosed letter from the co-chairs of a dinner we are 
planning to honor David Brower’s fifty years of leadership in 
conservation will give you some background about the event.

We plan to present Dave with a gift - a portfolio of five black 
and white photographs and you are one of the five we are asking 
to contribute a photograph, Ansel Adams and Richard Kauffman 
have each agreed to give a photo and I have just written 
Brett Weston and Philip Hyde, The portfolio will be 12x15,

We very much hope you will want to share in honoring Dave 
Brower in this way. I look forward to hearing from you,

Sincerely,

Deborah Ogden

Committed to the preservation, restoration, and rational use of the ecosphere
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